
March 29, 1976 

Mr. Robert Grant 
Director 
Personnel 
CAMPUS 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

This is to inform you that A.U.C.E. Local 1 will be holding a 
two-hour lunch hour meeting on April 8, 1976. 

We understand there have been some problems with Department 
Heads not understanding our agreement to allow employees a two-
hour lunch for Union meetings every other month on the second 
Thursday of the month (Artiile 10). 

We hope this is sufficient notice to enable your department to 
inform Department Heads of the date and time (12:30-2:30 p.m.) of 
our meeting. 

Sincerely, 

r 
Peggy Smith 
Union Organizer 


